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22/2/2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have a very busy and exciting half term ahead of us. This includes a couple of celebrations that we 

would like you to join us for. 

 

On Wednesday 6th March at 2:30pm our Nursery and Reception children will be holding a special Mother’s 

Day assembly where they will be presenting some of the special work they have been doing. You are more 

than welcome to come along and watch the assembly in the Sutton Hall. If Mummy is unable to join us 

another family member may wish to represent her. If your child does not attend Nursery on a Wednesday 

but would like to take part in the assembly please speak to a member of staff.  

 

On Thursday 21st March at 2:30pm we will be holding our first ever Easter bonnet parade for our Nursery 

and Reception children. We are asking families to make an Easter bonnet at home for children to use in the 

parade. We will perform some Easter songs and showcase our bonnets. Again, you are welcome to come 

along and join us for this assembly in the Sutton Hall. If your child does not attend Nursery on a Thursday 

but would like to take part in the assembly please speak to a member of staff or email the school office. 

Please ensure your child’s bonnet has been brought in to school by Monday 18th March to enable us to 

practice our parade. 

Please note that due to the capacity of our hall we can only accommodate two adults per child for each 

of these assemblies. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The EYFS team 
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